
In Vedanthangal, schools have
reopened after the summer holidays.

The children are gradually
returning to the after-school centres,

nursery, and IT centres, settling
back into their daily activities.

Meanwhile, our university students
are still enjoying their well-deserved

summer break. 
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Sponsors Needed

Our Students Sponsorship Programme subsidises the university fees, transport and the
educational material of 14 female students a year. They also have access to mentoring

throughout their studies and support with skills to get into employment after graduating.
 Supporting girls' education enables them to break through the cycle of poverty, equipping

them with essential skills to transform their lives.

Sponsoring £55 / 65€ a month, or £650 / 80€ a year, can help another
girl’s dream become a reality - For more details on becoming a Sponsor,

visit Indianfutures.org

Together, we can create opportunities for every girl to have a better and brighter future.

Kavitha, from Puthupattu village in Tamil Nadu, lost her
mother and grew up with her father and two sisters,

facing financial hardship. Kavitha always wanted to be a
secondary school teacher but did not have the funds to be
able to pursue her dream. She joined the Indian Futures
Student Sponsorship Programme in 2019, which helped
her be able to study and complete her Bachelor of Arts

degree. With the help of her Sponsors, she was able to get
into a teaching job and start a career she always hoped to.



On June 14th, Indian Futures had the pleasure
of joining the Rottingdean Lions for their

annual Summer Fayre, held in the picturesque
Kipling Gardens. Surrounded by beautiful

scenery and a wonderful community
atmosphere, we set up our stall featuring
handcrafted tailoring items and clothing

brought back from our recent visit to India.
It was a fantastic day filled with meaningful

conversations, generous support, and a shared
commitment to making a difference. 

On June 2nd, Indian Futures had a stall
inside the Co-op Bank on Western Road in
Brighton, selling our handmade tailoring
items and connecting with the community

about the work we do in India. Thanks to the
generosity of passersby, we raised £172 to

support our ongoing projects.
A big thank you to our wonderful volunteer,

Pav, for organising the stall, and to the 
Co-op staff for warmly welcoming us. We’ll

be back in September - see you then!

Raising interest in our cause
UK News

Rottindean Lions Fayre

Please help Indian Futures by nominating us for the Movement for Good 
£2,000 prize draw - click the link below the email signature!

Thanks to the kindness of visitors and
supporters, we raised an incredible £327,
which will go directly toward supporting

our education and women’s empowerment
projects in rural India.

We’re incredibly grateful to the
Rottingdean Lions for organising such a
well-run and welcoming event, and for

allowing us to be a part of it. 


